
6950000 TRAFFICE MONITORING SITE EQUIPMENT AND MATERIALS 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW 

Karen Byram 
(850) 414-4353 

Karen.Byram@dot.state.fl.us  
Comments: (6-25-21, Internal) 
I met with Eric, Missy, Sarah, and I discussed the following 695 spec modifications: 

1. Consistency is needed between how the product types are named in 695 and 997. 
2. When the APL is refenced for products that are not in 997, the spec and correct product type 

name needs to be included.  
3. Identified some products that will not be furnished by the contractor. 

I have included the Comments on the attached document. 
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Response: 
 

****************************************************************************** 
Ashley Anderson 
(850) 414-4184 

ashley.anderson@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (7-1-21, Industry) 
Consider changing the Method of Measurement to say: "The contract unit price for each [...]"  
Response: 
 

****************************************************************************** 
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